
ORLEANS CENTRAL SUPERVISORY UNION 

Act 46 Study Committee Meeting 
Location: Central Orleans Family Education Center (COFEC)  

Wednesday, March 1, 2017 – 6:00pm 
 
 

MINUTES 

 
Present: Committee members Neil Urie (Albany), Dave Doucet (Barton ISD), Rebecca Doucet (Barton ISD), 
Tammy Wiggett (Barton ISD), Dave Martinez (Brownington), Leah Rogers (Glover), Carole Young (Glover), 
Amy Leroux (Irasburg), Mike Sanville (Irasburg), and Megan Valley (Westmore). Administration Donald Van 
Nostrand (Superintendent). Community Members: Tammy Lalime (Orleans), Steve Matthews (Orleans), 
Nicholas Ecker-Racz (Glover), Matt Eldridge (Glover), Evan Gentler (Irasburg), Peter Smyth (Glover), Amy 
Wright, and Philip Breitenbach (Barton). 
 
Leroux called meeting to order at 6:02pm. 
 
Introductions were made. 
 
Discussion ensued regarding communicating to community members that meetings are occurring. 
Consensus was that Young will put the date, time and location of meetings out on Front Porch Forum. No 
other decisions made. 
 
Discussion ensued regarding having discussions at the upcoming Town Meeting. Consensus was that Leroux 
will develop a draft survey for distribution at each Town Meeting. No other decisions were made. 
 
A brief discussion occurred regarding the November 8 survey results. No decisions made. 
 
A brief discussion occurred regarding the need to hire a consultant using the State grant funds to facilitate 
the Committee and to manage the many tasks. Consensus was that more information was needed before a 
consultant was considered. 

 
Meeting scheduled for March 8 was cancelled. Next meeting will be March 13. 
 
Leroux adjourned the meeting at 7:55pm. 


